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It is certainly feeling a lot darker as school finishes each day and the weather is definitely more 

autumnal and wintery. The focus in the media is shifting to what kind of Christmas we can expect. At 

school, we are having the same conversations and are thinking of ways that we can enjoy Christmas 

and share the spirit and festive fun together in a safe way. There will obviously not be the same 

whole school events but please know that we are most definitely not cancelling Christmas! I hope to 

be able to share our plans with you very soon. In the meantime, there are details of a festive 

Snowman competition from the kitchen to get you in the mood attached to this newsletter!  

            Jennifer Bayne 

 

 

 

 

       

            

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Porsha & Scarlett   Puffins – Paisley & Annabel   Woodpeckers – Eliza & Isabelle 

2/3C – Sam & Ellen  2/3L – Jacob & Jenna  2/3S – Ruby & Florence 

4/5O – Valentina & Cherilise   4/5R – Isabella & Micah  4/5W – Eleanor & Isobel 

6B – Fadila & Lily  6J – Aiden & Scarlett 

 

Children in Need  

Many thanks for 

all your 

donations. We 

raised a superb 

£340.61! 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations – Monday, 23rd November 

These will be taking place in school next Monday. An NHS letter has been sent to all parents/carers 

of children in Reception to Year 6 who are eligible for the flu nasal vaccination. Parents do not need 

to bring these letters into school and as long as they have completed the consent link provided by 

Virgin Care Services then their child will be vaccinated.  https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/wilts 

All queries should be directed to Virgin Care and not to school please. 

Tel: 0300 247 0082 Email: vcl.immunisations@nhs.net 

Library Books 

We have a lot of missing library books, particularly from the upper school 

library. Whilst we appreciate that there will always be some that don’t come 

back to school and we would prefer children to loan them out, there are more not 

returned than usual. This might well be due to lock down in the summer. Please 

can you have a look at home? All returned books will be quarantined for 72 hours.  
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